
From: noreply@civicplus.com <noreply@civicplus.com>  
Sent: June 30, 2025 3:20 PM 
To: Alan Harrison <aharrison@salmonarm.ca>; David Gonella <dgonella@salmonarm.ca>; Debbie 
Cannon <dcannon@salmonarm.ca>; Kevin Flynn <kflynn@salmonarm.ca>; Louise Wallace-Richmond 
<lwallacerichmond@salmonarm.ca>; Sylvia Lindgren <slindgren@salmonarm.ca>; Tim Lavery 
<tlavery@salmonarm.ca>; Erin Jackson <ejackson@salmonarm.ca>; Rhonda West 
<rwest@salmonarm.ca> 
Subject: Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council 
  

Mayor and Council 
 

  

First Name Ineke  

Last Name Hughes  

Address: 

Return email address: 

Subject: Original District Hall 

Body Please do not tear down this historical building, built in 1928.  

 

Remove the addition added later, subdivide the lot and sell the 

resulting unoccupied space. The money received from that sale 

would be designated for the repairs and updating necessary to 

allow the building to retain its heritage status, and allow it to 

once again be of value to the at large.  

 

Respectfully,  

Would you like a 
response: 

Yes 

Disclaimer 
Written and email correspondence addressed to Mayor and Council may become 
public documents once received by the City. Correspondence addressed to Mayor 
and Council is routinely published within the Correspondence Section of Regular 
Council Agendas. 
 

 

  

  

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.  
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